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The Florida Department of Transportation 
Office of Inspector General is seeking Reaccreditation 

 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation, Office of Inspector General-Investigations 
Section, will be undergoing a reassessment by the Commission for Florida Law 
Enforcement Accreditation in an effort to retain accredited status, On November 17, 
2021, the Florida Department of Transportation, Office of Inspector General-
Investigations Section will be reassessed for compliance on policies and procedures, 
management, operations, and practices. The Florida Department of Transportation 
Office of Inspector General-Investigations Section must comply with 39 mandatory 
standards in order to retain accredited status. A copy of the accreditation standards is 
available through the Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation’s website 
at www.flaaccreditation.org. As part of the assessment, employees of the Florida 
Department of Transportation and the public are invited to offer comments to the 
assessment team by writing to: 
 

Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation 
P.O. Box 1489, Tallahassee, Florida 32302 

Email: info@flaccreditation.org 
 
 

The Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation assessment team will 
consist of team leader Mr. William Pace, of the City of Tallahassee, Office of Inspector 
General, and Deputy Inspector General Dawn E. Case, of the Chief Inspector General’s 
Office. After the assessment team completes their review of the Florida Department of 
Transportation, Office of Inspector General-Investigations Section, they will report back 
to the full Commission of Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation, which will then decide 
if they will retain their accredited status. Participation in the accreditation process is 
voluntary and, if granted, will be for a three-year period.  
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